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Holy Cross School

240 NORTH BISHOP AVENUE

SPRINGFIELD, PA 19064

TELEPHONE: 610-626-1709


                 www.hcscrusaders.com



FAX: 610-626-1859
January 26, 2018
Dear Families,

As we enter into the second half of the school year, I would like to express the gratitude of our Faculty and Staff members for the privilege of serving your children in the ministry of Catholic education. Thank you for being a part of our school family.

We continue to meet the challenge of rigorous and relevant Catholic education in the 21st century providing you with great value for your investment. We are constantly working to keep up with the ever changing trends of education.
.

We assure you that decisions regarding tuition are made with great care and study. Holy Cross Parish makes tremendous investments to support the school in operational expenses as well as academic programs and thereby helping to lower your tuition costs. With limited resources, we sustain a quality academic program and continuously enrich the challenging, nurturing environment people have come to expect from Catholic School.

Holy Cross School registration and re-registration starts now. Our Pre K and our Kindergarten programs always fill up immediately.  It is evident that there is a strong interest in our school. It is important to us that our school families get first priority in registering.  We are asking that you return all the necessary items by Monday, March 12, 2018 if you would like to have your child’s place secured. After that date, we cannot guarantee any student’s spot if the registration is not complete.   We have enclosed our registration packet detailing this.  We have worked really hard to try and limit the cost increase for our families. Even though there was a slight increase in tuition, once again all fees are built into the tuition for lunch monitors, religion books and activity fees.  I think that you will be happy overall with the structure. One new feature this year is that the FACTS information will now be done online. Please see the sheet detailing all the steps for that.  Current student accounts will just rollover, new students will go to: https://online.factsmgt.com to set up your account and pay the registration fee.
At the same time we know that after school care is a big issue for many.  Together with our CARES director we have also tried to help ease that burden a bit too.  We have not increased those fees and hope that can entice people to consider the wonderful option we have available.
It is very important that you return your registration packet on time.  We begin the process of planning for the new school year in April.  There are many factors involved.  We are not able to plan accordingly unless we have all of the necessary pieces.
Thank you again for your partnership as together we continue to educate the children that God has entrusted in our care. Please do not hesitate to call the office if you have any questions. We are looking forward to another great school year!
Sincerely,

Maureen Ward

Principal

